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Director White : Thank you for the rules that will mitigate environments for residents that have
spatial concerns of encroaching solar facilities. I would suggest that the state should appoint an
inspector to ensure that all facilities are constructed with safety for residents first in mind and an
acceptable and functional environment with proper aesthetics that meet our community values.  We
would also note that an inspector needs to ensure that removed soil be properly stored and
recorded, so that when decommissioning, proper and orderly restoration to original composition is
completed. Also we feel that fines of monetary value be written into ORC to constrain the breaking
of rules by developers. We would also mention that all residents in our project were not notified by
mail and would like a rule that necessitates that notification must happen so all residents have the
ability to attend hearings. We hope that you will consider these proposals and we thank you for the
new rules.
                                                                                           
                                                                                                                Sincerely CC/HCCCASF 1200
members
 
21-902-GE-BRO case docket.
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